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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
Re: Update on Student Reporting – Mathematics Version 2.0  
 
We wish to inform you of some changes to the way student progress in Mathematics will be 
reported in Victorian Catholic schools.  
 
Starting in 2025, all Victorian schools will use the new Victorian Curriculum Mathematics 
Version 2.0. At St Peters, we will be using this updated curriculum to report on student 
progress from Semester 1, 2025.  
 
In the past, reports included three areas of the Mathematics curriculum: Number and 
Algebra, Measurement and Geometry, and Statistics and Probability. Under the new Version 
2.0 curriculum, reports will show one overall score, reflecting your child’s progress across the 
entire Mathematics curriculum.  
For the first report under the new system, you will see your child’s achievement level, 
however it won’t include progress. In future reports, progress will be shown alongside the 
achievement score.  
 
These changes have been made by the VCAA to give teachers more flexibility to design their 
teaching in a way that helps students connect ideas within Mathematics and other subjects.  
 
If you have any questions about your child’s report, please feel free to contact the school at 
03 5443 9319 or email your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Jeremy Darmody   
Principal    
 


